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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
Joint News Release  

 

MTQ Geotechnical Study on Route 207 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Châteauguay/Kahnawake, 8 Onerahtohkó:wa/May, 2013) – The Ministère des Transports and 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to advise road users of upcoming work on Route 
207 between Autoroute 30 and Route 138 in Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Crews will be carrying out geotechnical studies for a period of 3 weeks, (May 13 to May 31 from 
8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Tuesday to Friday) in preparation for future works to improve the condition 
of the roadway. 
 
The studies will have an impact on both lanes, as well as both shoulders of the roadway. This will 
require alternating lane closures, with one lane available to traffic at all times. 
 
Flagmen will be present to ensure safety and the flow of traffic. 
 
From now until 2015, more than 200 work sites will be active on the Ministère des Transports 
road network. Road users are encouraged to visit Mobilité Montréal or quebec511.info to plan 
their trips and to respect all posted road signs, for everybody’s safety. 
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For information, please contact:           
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer   Ministère des Transports 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    Phone: 450-698-3400 
450-632-7500, gene.diabo@mck.ca    Toll-Free: 1-866-817-9848 
  
 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 
Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com  

E-mail: communications@mck.ca 

 
   Direction de  
   l’Ouest-de-la- 
   Montérégie 

mailto:gene.diabo@mck.ca
http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca

